
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Start of Work Under the Railway Viaduct 
Week of October 25, 2010 
 
 
Sir,   
Madam, 
 
 
Vil le de Montréal wishes to inform you of the start of construction work on a 
sewer main under the rai lway tracks located near the intersection of Boulevard De 
Maisonneuve and Boulevard Décarie. 
 
This work should begin the week of October 25 and should continue unt i l  January 
2011. 
 
Traffic and Parking 
During this work, traff ic wil l  be maintained northbound on Boulevard Décarie 
(between Crowley and De Maisonneuve) and in both directions (between Crowley 
and Saint-Jacques).  
 
Motorists travel l ing on Boulevard Décarie (northbound) may continue to turn r ight 
onto Boulevard De Maisonneuve to bypass the worksite. See map overleaf.  
 
Future Work 
From November 2010, teams wi l l  start construction work on a large col lector 
sewer along the eastern side of Boulevard Décarie. Addit ional information 
regarding traff ic and parking wi l l  be sent to you through notices to residents 
distr ibuted door-to-door a few days before the start  of this stage. 
 
Information  
Information about the project is avai lable onl ine at 
ville.montreal.qc.ca/chantiers  or by cal l ing Info-travaux at 514-872-3777  
between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. To report emergency si tuations outside off ice 
hours, please dial  311 and mention that your cal l  concerns work carr ied out by 
Ville de Montréal's Direction des travaux publics. 
 
For further information on the construction work on the Glen Campus, please cal l  
514-934-8317  or email  po@muhc.mcgi l l .ca. You may also visi t  the Web site 
cusm.ca/construction. 
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